
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
GUESTS AND MEMBERS: A Nursery and a Cry Room are located in the upper 
north pod if a need arises. Children's Activity Boards are provided in a bin next 
to the south Sanctuary doors. Large Print Bulletins and Hearing Devices are 
available – ask one of the ushers for assistance. Please sign the red Attendance 
Book found in the pew so we can have a record of your attendance with us. 
Those needing to sit instead of stand should feel free to do so at any time. If 
you would like to know more about Calvary or are interested in becoming a 
member, please talk to the pastor or call the church office.  

 
TODAY RIGHT AFTER CHURCH SERVICE we need several helping hands to 
put everything back in the Crume Room in the basement. There are 5 tables 
and some red chairs to be put back I the room. The folding chairs should be 
put on the chair cart and taken back to the Fellowship Hall. While you’re 
there, take a minute to look at the new flooring!  
 

PLEASE NOTE – THE CHURCH OFFICE WILL BE CLOSED THIS ENTIRE WEEK. 
If you have a need for emergency pastoral assistance, please text or call 
Pastor Ockree at 913-674-1051. We will return to the office on Tuesday, 
January 2. 
 
CHRISTMAS AND NEW YEAR’S WORSHIP SERVICE SCHEDULE: 

• Sunday, Dec. 24 – 9:00 AM Worship Service, No Sunday School/Bible Study 

• Sunday, Dec. 24 – Christmas Eve Candlelight Services - 4:30 PM and 7:00 PM 

• Monday, Dec. 25 – Christmas Day Worship Service – 10:00 AM 

• Sunday, Dec. 31 – 9:00 AM Worship, 10:15 AM Sunday School/Bible Study 

• Sunday, Dec. 31 - New Year’s Eve Worship Service – 7:00 PM 

 
CALVARY LUTHERAN LEARNING CENTER HAS THE FOLLOWING JOB 
OPENINGS:  

• Part-Time Teacher (to cover other teachers/float between classrooms);  

• Kitchen Help - 7:30 AM–1:00 PM (serve breakfast and lunch); 

• A qualified Director to work with infants through age 4, and a school age 
summer program. We are looking for a person with a minimum of 2 years’ 
experience to lead a Christ-center, faith-based program where excellent 
care and spiritual support is provided for both children and families. 

If interested in any of these positions, please contact Janice Sellers at 785-
554-6280 or by email at jsellers54@gmail.com.  
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LIFELINE PREGNANCY CENTER  is in need of the following items:  

      -Diapers: sizes newborn, 3, 4,  5, 6    -Infant formula 

      -Baby Wipes       -Baby Wash and Lotion 

      -Newborn size clothing      -Toddler size shoes/boots  

      -Toddler size clothing, socks, underwear         -Toddler size shoes/boots 

      -Toddler size coats, hats, gloves/mittens 

You can leave these items in the round blue tub under the mailboxes in the 
Narthex. Thank you! 

 
 
To place announcements or prayer concerns in next Sunday’s bulletin contact 
the church office by 9 AM on Thursdays. Prayer concerns printed in the bulletin 
do not replace prayer chain requests. To place a prayer chain request during 
evening and weekend hours please call Leila Schuh at 785-224-7962; during 
week days call the Church Office. 
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